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The United States conveys our deepest condolences for the loss of life and
destruction from the tsunami that struck West Java and southern Sumatra,
Indonesia, on December 22. We continue to monitor the situation closely and
are in close communication with Indonesian authorities. Our thoughts and
prayers are with all those in Indonesia affected by the natural disaster. We
are currently not aware of any U.S. citizens directly affected, but stand
ready to assist as needed.
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